Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: Alarm Systems Licensing Board (ASLB)

From: Gray, Jeffrey <JGray@bdixon.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 10:46 AM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: [External] RE: Alarm Systems Licensing Board (ASLB)

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Bill:

| received your voice mail message. Thank you so much. Since the substantive change in .0502 is not critical or time-
sensitive | am going to request to extend the period of review. | do, however, want to proceed with the amendment to
.0202 and the repeal of .0208.

Regarding your Request as to .0202, line 11, like most classes on technical, mechanical issues, this course is in
segments. Would it satisfy the objection to add the sentence: “Equivalency shall be determined by comparing each
segment of the training to ensure that the alternative course encompasses all segments of the ESA course.” ?

Jeff

Joprey . Gray

Of Counsel

Bailey & Dixon, LLP

434 Fayetteville Street, Suite 2500
P.O. Box 1351

Raleigh, NC 27601 (27602)
Telephone: 919-828-0731
Facsimile: 919-828-6592

E-mail: jgray@bdixon.com

From: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 12:24 PM

To: Gray, Jeffrey <JGray@bdixon.com>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: Alarm Systems Licensing Board (ASLB)

Good afternoon,

Attached please find the request for changes for the rules adopted by the ASLB which will be on the January Rules
Review Commission agenda.

As | am sure you are aware, merely answering the questions in response without a corresponding change in the rule
rarely fixes the problem.



Also, please note that while the RRC received the Submission for Permanent Rule form, it did not receive rule 14B NCAC
17 .0208. | understand this is a repeal. Nevertheless a properly formatted timely submitted rule draft is required.

As always if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

William W. Peaslee

Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison
Office of Administrative Hearings

1711 New Hope Church Road

Raleigh NC, 27609

(984) 236-1939

Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



